
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE Contact: Chris Walsh, Director of Operations
608-364-2929

BELOIT WE’RE ON A ROLL – AUTOMATION PRESENTATIONS

May 16, 2016 – City of Beloit residents are encouraged to attend an informational meeting

regarding the upcoming changes to the residential solid waste program, which will begin on June

6, 2016.

The City of Beloit’s Public Works Operations Division will be hosting a presentation at the:

Beloit Public Library

605 Eclipse Blvd.

Wednesday, May 18, 2016

6:00 PM

and

Beloit City Hall Forum

100 State Street

Thursday, May 26, 2016

6:00 PM

For more information regarding this program visit www.automatebeloit.com to watch an

informative video and get details about the program, or call City of Beloit Public Works

Operations Facility at 608-364-2929.
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